## Dear Senior Parents:

If you are interested in purchasing an advertisement honoring your senior student in the 2019 edition of the yearbook, it is time to begin the process. Senior ads are now on sale. Our deadline for senior ads is **October 5, 2018**. However, because of the limited number of pages in the yearbook, it is imperative that you place your order for the advertisement IMMEDIATELY.

The prices for ads are as follows:

Full Page- \$200.00

Half Page- \$150.00

When ordering your advertisement, we will need you to complete an ad form, enclose a check made out to *Homewood High School* (include your phone number), and **send a disk (or email) the pictures and/or a brief message you want printed on your ad. Please make sure that any digital photos are 300 dpi or larger. Photos in smaller formats do not reproduce well. Do not send the actual photos—the staff creates the ads more efficiently with the digital versions. The staff cannot use preplanned ads due to the differences in design programs; therefore, the staff has the right to create, change, or edit ads as to comply with the page design.** 

Please limit the number of photographs so that we can make them fit on the page:

- If you are buying a full-page ad, enclose 12 photos
- For half-page ads, enclose 8 photos
- If you submit more photos than the requested number, know that the staff will make final judgments about the appropriate pictures for the ad.
- The yearbook staff will not create collages—they are extremely difficult and time consuming.
- Remember to consult the school's Code of Conduct when selecting your photos, and include your name and your child's name on the outside of the CD case.
- Photo disks will not be returned unless they are requested.

Senior ads can be purchased by contacting Mrs. Melissa Dameron-Vines at 871-9663 and mdameron-vines@homewood.k12.al.us. Ad forms can also be found on the website and Schoology. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Dameron-Vines and the *Heritage* Staff